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Goff Pickup Truck Missing 
(KMZA)--A pickup truck is missing from Goff. 

The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office reports the 1999 red Ford F-250 4x4 disappeared sometime
between April 15th and April 20th.  

That happened after an unknown person took the truck from 257 U Road without the owner's
permission. 

The loss is estimated at around $1,500. 
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